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2nd February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
There have been a number of cases of conjunctivitis in our Reception classes.  The guidance is that 
children can still come into school. 
 
If your child is showing signs of conjunctivitis, it usually affects both eyes and makes them: 
 

• red 

• burn or feel gritty 

• produce pus that sticks to lashes 

• itch 

• watery 

If you spot any of these signs you can visit your local pharmacy who can prescribe a cream or 
drops to help clear the infection.  
 
Please visit:  
 
Conjunctivitis - NHS (www.nhs.uk) for more advise on how to treat conjunctivitis.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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